



SUMMER TERM - NEWSLETTER - Issue 32 - 2nd July

Together we grow in God's love... Loving, Learning, Living

Message from Ms Jarrett

Dear parents and carers,

The weeks seem to be flying by and before we know it, it will be the summer holidays. I continue to be amazed and delighted by the levels of enjoyment and engagement that I see every day in classes. The children speak eagerly about their topics and their learning and are proud of their achievements. We as a staff are so delighted by all our children and what they have achieved this year despite such turbulence, they really are a wonderful credit to the school and to you as parents... I think this is a good time to stop and take stock of our wellbeing however; levels of fatigue are very high amongst the staff and children and I hope that we can all try to give ourselves a bit of a break over the weekend. I hope you manage to get some rest and spend some quality time with your families. Finally, I am sure that you will all want to join me in wishing Miss Molden all the very best for her wedding on Saturday. I am sure it will be a magical and beautiful occasion. Let's hope and pray for some sunshine and warmth for the day.... With best wishes,

Caroline Jarrett

Stay & Play

We are planning to run Stay & Play in September when we return from the Summer Holidays.

The first session will be on the 16th September.

Please spread the word as it would be lovely to meet again after a long break.

Dojo Pointers

Kwilkyn - Roman & Mia Lostledan - James, Henry & Keah

Pedrevan - Thomas

Heads Award

Danny, Victoria & Isabel
Well done to you all

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Wed - Multi Skills Club

EYFS with Mr Webb

Thurs - Plymouth Argyle Football Club

Years 3/4/5/6

Fri - Rugby Club Years 1 & 2

Celtic Cross Vacancies

There are various vacancies on the Celtic Cross Education website so if you or anyone you know is looking for a job in education it may be worthwhile checking the website to see if any of the vacancies are of interest. They can be found at,

https://www.celticcross.education/vacancies/

At Celtic Cross Education... we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.

DIARY DATES

6.7.21	Move-Up Afternoon 1pm
	to 2.30 pm
7.7.21	Sports Day (tbc)
14.7.21	Y5/6 Surf Day

23.7.21 Last day of Summer Term

21.7.21

School Play (1.30 & 6 tbc)

<u>Inset Days 2021 - 2022</u>

6th & 7th September 2021 1st November 2021 25th & 26th July 2022

Accelerated Reader

Well done to this week's Accelerated Readers

Imi, Rufus, Isabel, Freddie & Oliver M

Weekly Attendance

Our Attendance for the week 21st June to 25th June was Kwilkyn Class 94 %

Lostledan Class 93.08 %
Pedrevan Class 100 %
TOTAL 94.71 %

Reading Karate

The reads required to achieve each band going forward are as follows:

White - 25 - Well done

Yellow - 50 - Well done Xavier, Eva-Rose & Torey

Orange - 75 - Well done Lexe

Blue - 100 - Well done

Purple - 115 - Well done

Red - 130 - Well done Evie (Lostledan)

Brown - 145 - Well done

Black - 160 - Well done Max

Gold - 200 - Well done Isabel

Reminder - Contact Details

Please can we remind you to keep the school informed of up-to-date emergency contact details and additional contact details of extended family/trusted adults.



Weekly Walkers

The number of steps for last week's weekly walk are

Pedrevan - 303,057

Lostledan - 338,944

Kwilkyn - 257,136

Well done to Amelia for winning the recent Design a Comic Book competition run by Truro Community Library



Summer Holiday Clubs & Weekend Clubs...

WWW.ONEANDALLSPORTS.COM

Mr Webb:

"Hello to all parents and children! I am excited to announce that this summer I will be launching my organisation 'One & All Sports' and will be running 5 Holiday Clubs & 6 morning Football Fun Clubs. The clubs will be for children of all ages and abilities. My goal is to ensure that everyone can get involved and have the opportunity to try lots of different sports activities and games throughout the summer. I will be leading all the activities myself with the help of other confident coaches/staff members. I aim to create a fun and safe environment where children can learn new skills and make new friends in the local community! I hope to see you soon!"

What you need to know...

We provide all our information about the organisation, clubs, number of spaces available etc on our Website & Instauram page!

Active Holiday Clubs:

- Ages 8-11 years
- Wednesdays, 8:30am-4:30pm
- £25 a session
- Grampound with Creed Village Hall
- Maximum of 20 children

Weekend Club (Football Fun!):

- Ages 4-7 years
- Saturdays, 9:00am-10:30am
- £4 a session
- Tresillian Playing Field
- Maximum of 20 children.

Booking & Payment:

- You will need to book your place on our website but make sure your child fits that
- We are currently only taking cash and cheques payments so you will need to pay on the day.

Contact Details:

- Lead Coach Rory Webb
- Email Address rorywebb@oneandallsports.com
 Instagram opeandallsports
- Website www.oneandallsports.com (up and running from June 29th)



What Parents & Carers Need to Know about

PORTS BET



Sports betting involves staking money on the predicted outcome of sports results. Online sports gambling is much faster and easier than using a traditional bookmaker and provides more markets to wager on – including in–play betting, enabling bets to be placed on an event after it has started. Online betting operators also provide the incentive of odds which look like a better deal than high-street bookmakers, along with bonuses and promotions for customers. Alongside the convenience of being able to place a bet (in seconds) from a mobile phone or tablet at any time, this has helped online sports betting in the UK to grow year on year.

Betting for 'fun'

A study into why young people use gambling platforms reported that the most common responses were "because it's fun" (55%), "to give me something to do" and "to win money" (both 31%). Other reasons on the list included "because it's cool", "because it's something my parents or guardians do" and "because it helps me when I feel depressed". when I feel depressed".

Cross-selling of products

Cross-selling is a critical marketing strategy for sports betting operators. It is a concern because it can lead users of one gambling platform onto another, and then to another. These other gambling apps and sites include high-speed casino games (such as blackjack and roulette), which are extremely addictive and financially thrive on engaging the user to gamble.

Underage gambling

The UK Gambling Commission suggests around 140,000 ft- to 16-year-olds have, or risk having, a gambling problem. Gambling under 18 is illegal, but some platforms' weak age verification processes make it possible for young people to bet using their own card details or an adult's. Usually, if the name used to sign up matches the cardholder's name, then the user will have no issues depositing funds to bet with. to bet with.



Financial risks

There have been numerous reports of instances where a young person has gambled away a significant amount of money in a short space of time on a parent's card. The parent has then had to retrospectively file a complaint with the operator of the gambling platform and attempt to prove that it was not the cardholder who had signed up and placed bets.

Possibility of addiction

Researchers have proved that when we take any risk and it pays off, our brain releases the chemical called dopamine which causes us to feel good. So in a gambling context, when a person places a bet and is successful, these reward pathways are triggered in the brain. This physiological response can very rapidly become addictive for some people.

Negative impact on mental health

Several scientific studies have concluded that gambling can lead to mental health issues such as anxiety, depression, low self-esteem, anger management problems and even suicidal thoughts. In fact, gambling disorder (the overall term for compulsive gambling or gambling addiction) is highly correlated with suicide and disproportionately affects people under the age of 30.





Safety tips for Parents & Carers





Talk about the risks

Even if your child has not asked about betting on sports online, talk to them about its potential dangers. Young people are exposed to gambling through their devices, via social media and by friends. Make sure they are aware of the risks of gambling apps and platforms.

Support critical thinking

Encourage your child to think critically about online gambling. Explain how limited the chances of winning are, and make sure they understand that the whole business of gambling companies is taking money from users.



Install protective software

Install blocking software such as Gamban, BetFilter or BetBlocker on your child's devices. These user-friendly, non-intrusive pieces of software stop users from accessing thousands of online gambling websites and apps worldwide.



0

Limit access to funds

Ensure your card details aren't saved on your child's device (from a previous purchase, for example). This restricts their spending and stops them gambling if they don't have their own debit card. If your child does have a bank card, make sure they realise that gambling can leave them with no money to spend on other things that they like.



18

UEFA Euro 2020 Football

Be a role model

It's wise not to expose your child to gambling, because seeing you bet can normalise it and suggest to them that it is risk-free and harmless. They would also be far less likely to take you seriously when you talk to them about the dangers of gambling.



Seek support

Spot the signs

If you're concerned about your child and online gambling, it's important to step in early. What might first appear to be the odd bet here and there can quickly become a serious issue. If your child is affected, don't be afraid to ask for guidance and advice – there are several charities who you can turn to for support.





Problem gambling can be very isolating. Awareness of the issue is increasing, but it can still be difficult for people to seek help or even admit that they are struggling. These signs are common indicators of gambling issues: if your child displays any of them, it might be time for an honest talk.

- Regularly borrowing money
- Expenditures they don't want to explain
 Being secretive about their devices
- Controlling or manipulative behaviour
- Becoming depressed, agitated or anxious
 Changes in performance at school
- · Mood swings

Meet Our Expert

akGEN is a non-profit organisation that was formed by not included the control of the control of





www.nationalonlinesafety.com









BBC One's Eat Well For Less? is back on the hunt for households looking to save on their food shop!

Email: eatwell@rdftelevision.com 0117 9707632

We are looking to represent the whole of the UK and will consider all applications.

Any information you give us will be processed in accordance with our privacy notice, a copy of which is available on request.